
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2008 03:07 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

01/04/2008

*  We have just added 33 new specimens from China to the website 

  

*  Sometime tomorrow I hope to move about 25 specimens from our regular retail galleries, priced up to $400, into the 50% off "Sale 
Galleries" 

  

*  We will update everyone on the impending sale of the Minette collection next week - there is progress! 

  

*  See us in Tucson at the Convention Center, Feb. 14 - 17. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


